
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Subject: RE: PQC Bi-Weekly Meetings into 2017
Date: Monday, October 24, 2016 11:18:00 AM

It couldn’t hurt to extend it through April of 2017. Thanks for the reminder on Dec. 9th.

From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 11:10 AM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: PQC Bi-Weekly Meetings into 2017
Dustin,
Will you continue to meet every other Friday into 2017. Currently, I only have the room reserved
through 1/6/2017. Also, reminder -- Dec 9 there is a week-long training in B341. Your meeting was
moved to 222/B263.
Sara
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